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ABSTRACT

An estimated 3,455 bobcats were taken during the 1989 hunting year and the
1989-90 trapping season. Trappers took 2,677 bobcats and hunters, 715. The
total take was a decrease of 49% from the 1988-89 year and was the lowest
reported take in the last 14 years. The bobcat take decreased in all regions
of the state except in the East Sierra (Table 4). The bobcat take in that
region increased by 62% (73 animals in 1988-89 compared to 118 animals in
1989-90). The average pelt price dropped to $17.91, and is the lowest pelt
value in the last 18 years. Also, the average take per successful trapper and
the average take by sport hunter per hunting day were lower than in several
previous years.

Data on the bobcat harvest were gathered through the process of tagging bobcat
furs for export, the annual trapping report and hunter survey, and from U.S.
Department of Agriculture, Animal Damage Control records.

1 Supported by California Environmental License Plate Fund and the California
Native Species Enhancement Account, Wildlife Management Division, Nongame Bird
and Mammal Section. Job III.A.1
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